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MEMORANDUM g 49 -2 025

TO : ALL 2024 LICENSED BUYING STATIONS, WHOLESALETOBACCO
DEALERS, TRADING CENTER, FIELD CANVASSERS, VIAJEROS
AND ALL CONCERNED

FROM : The ADMINISTRATOR and CEO

SUBJECT : TEMPORARY USE OF CY 2024 IN THE TRADING OF LOCALLY
GROWN LEAF TOBACCO FOR TRADING YEAR 2025

DATE : 02 January 2025

Pending approval by the National Tax Research Center (NTRC) of the NTA
proposed increase of regulatory fees, you are hereby allowed to use your 2024
issued licenses/permits/certificate of authority. In the event that our proposed
increase of regulatory fees is approved by the NTRC and after consultation with
the affected tobacco buyers, we will resume the acceptance and processing of
your applications for license renewal for CY 2025. First time applications will not
be accepted until the issuance of the new rates.

For your information and guidance.

Masaganang Agrikultura, Maunlad na ERonomiya .




